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Dear Parent,
Your child is in a kindergarten class that has been selected to participate in a teaching model called, Nurturing for a Bright Tomorrow. This model is endorsed by the North Carolina Department of Public Instruction (NCDPI), Wake County Public Schools (WCPSS) and The American Association for Gifted Children at Duke University (AAGC).

Bright Tomorrow will provide teachers with materials and training to teach your child thinking skills as part of his/her regular classroom instruction.  This thinking skills program is called Building Thinking Skills and it will help nurture the potential and interests of your child. Our main purpose with this program is to help your child develop his/her greatest potential in being successful in future academic classes as he/she progresses through school.  Your child will learn to use Gifted Intelligent Behaviors that will help enrich, nurture and sustain his/her potential for being successful in school and in his/her life.

Parent involvement will be an important part of the learning process and we will need your assistance in helping your child develop his or her interests at home.  We will discuss more about the classroom curriculum with you at our next open house or parent conference.  At that time, we will share more with you about the Building Thinking Skills, Gifted Intelligent Behaviors and learning styles as part of the curriculum model.

Thank you for your participation with us in this important learning process as we work together to help your child develop to his/her fullest potential.

Ms. West, Ms. Hunt, Ms. Marino, Ms. Clarke,
Ms. Neville, Ms. Murphy, Ms. Kidd, AIG Teacher
            Kindergarten Teachers
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